

# Ladbrooke Primary School

Friday 7th May



## **New Build Almost Complete**

We are very excited that the build is so close to being finished. There are still a few bits that need doing both internally and externally but we are all very excited about being able to use the building very soon.

The whole process has gone so smoothly with minimal disruption to the school. I have to start by saying a massive thank you to **LA Metalworks** for making it all happen. We have also been supported by a number of different local companies and we will be publishing a list of these very soon so their hard work can be recognised.

### **Teams for Homework**

Following on from the remote learning, some classes will continue to set homework for the children using Teams.

If you would prefer a hard copy of the



homework, please let your child's teacher know and we will ensure that one is sent home with your child.



Please join us for a long awaited FOLS MEETING

on 17th May 7pm In the New Building

#### **GROW INTO READING**

From Thursday 13th May, children visiting the library will be gifted a FREE giant bookmark and a wildflower seed bomb (while stocks last). Each time the child returns to the library they can have their bookmark stamped.



Cuffley Camp Final Payment Due 24th May



## **Club Pick Up Locations**

With more restrictions due to end soon we are changing our after school club pick up arrangements from Monday 17th May.

#### Y1/2 Multiskills (Tuesdays)

Please collect from the main entrance door.

# Y3/4 Multiskills (Wednesdays)

Please collect from the main entrance door.

#### **Netball (Thursdays)**

Please collect from the pathway outside Y3/4 overlooking the KS2 playground.

#### **Boys Football (Thurs)**

Please collect from the top field next to the new build.

#### **Girls Football (Friday)**

Please collect from the top field next to the new build.

Please remember that if you think you might be running late, call the office to let us know.

Thank you.



If your child is in school and booked onto a club but they are unable to attend, please would you send a message through to the office via the Gateway so we are not looking for children at the end of the day. Thank you.

